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Bertocci, Elena

From: Peter Hargreave <phargreave@policyintegrity.ca>

Sent: Friday, January 20, 2023 3:45 PM

To: Bertocci, Elena; Beneski, Brian

Cc: Lane, Annie E

Subject: Concerns with Alternative Collection System (for pressurized cylinders)

Attachments: Maine Diagrams re concerns with alternative collection requirements - Jan 16, 2023.pptx

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon Elena and Brian, 
 
Hope you are both doing well. Worthington has sent their comments in as part of the stakeholder meetings 
and is participating.  We weren't sure if the concerns about why the alternative collection system were clear 
enough through those interactions.  As a result, we did try to illustrate the concerns in the attached slides 
(e.g., one which shows the traditional model, the Maine system where a producer uses the alternative 
collection system, and then the Maine system where a producer simply chooses to participate in the common 
system run by the PRO). We would be pleased to sit down separately to discuss these issues if that might be 
helpful. 
 
All the best, 
Peter 
 
--  

Peter Hargreave  

President 
Policy Integrity Inc. 
Tel: (905) 741-2171 

Email: phargreave@policyintegrity.ca 


